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24 HOUR WORK ON FM 389 
Expect minor delays 

 

 

January 23, 2019 
 
WASHINGTON COUNTY– Beginning Monday, January 28, 2019, the Texas Department of Transportation’s 
(TxDOT) contractor will begin 24-hour operations on FM 389 in Brenham.  For the next five days they will be 
working around the clock to expedite a large portion of the remaining pavement on FM 389. 

Motorists who travel this area will encounter flaggers with one-way operations controlled by a pilot vehicle 
through this work zone.  Motorists should expect some minor delays. 

This $4.2 million rehab work of FM 389 is contracted to Angel Brothers Enterprises out of Navasota.  TxDOT 
and their contractor appreciate everyone’s patience during this work. 

 

For more information, contact Bobby.Colwell@txdot.gov or (979) 778-9764. 

### 
 

The Texas Department of Transportation is responsible for maintaining 80,000 miles of road and for supporting aviation, rail, and public transportation across the state. TxDOT and its 
12,000 employees are committed to working with others to provide safe and reliable transportation solutions for Texas by maintaining a safe system, addressing congestion, 

connecting Texas communities, and being a Best in Class state agency. Find out more at txdot.gov. “Like” us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter/TxDOTBryan. 
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